March 3, 2020

Re: House Bill 1353

Chairman; Vice Chairman; and Committee Members,

The Cecil-Harford Waterman’s Association is in support of House Bill 1353, which will allow more funds
for planting, new and reseeding existing oyster beds. Passing this bill will also be a measure of good faith
to the newly formed Oyster Advisory Commission. (OAC)

Thanking you in advance,

Timothy Mortus

President/Cecil-Harford Waterman’s Association

2" Vice President/Maryland Waterman'’s Association



